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STAFF REPORT 
 
To:  George Duncan, City Manager 

Cc:  Kimberly Simpson, Finance Director 

  Ryan Lane, City Attorney  

From:   Jason Thomas, Assistant City Manager 

Date:  April 22, 2021 

Re: “Discussion and Possible Action to Award a Contract for the Water Reclamation 
Facility Effluent Pipeline Replacement Project.” 

 
This project scope includes a new 21” effluent line from the plant to the river, a new effluent flume 
structure, new chemical injection building, and other associated work.  Bids were advertised on March 
7, 2021 and opened on April 20, 2021.  The apparent low bid from Sychar LLC was $483,673.35.  
There were a few minor irregularities in the bid.  After review with BHI, Staff, and the funding agency 
(NMED), all were in concurrence that the bid was acceptable.  BHI’s recommendation award letter, 
and Sychar’s Bid is attached.   
 
Therefore, Staff recommends award of a Contract for the Water Reclamation Facility Effluent 
Pipeline Replacement Project to Sychar LLC, contingent on NMED approval. 
 
Attachments: 
 
Recommendation Letter from BHI 
Bid Tabulation 
Sychar LLC Bid 
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